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STB-0099 – FRC GOVERNOR PRODUCT CHANGE 

PUMPBOSS MAX

OVERVIEW

Sutphen has been notified that Fire Research Corporation (FRC) will be 

discontinuing all current product models of the PumpBoss product series 

effective December 31, 2024. 

Products affected include:

- PBA200, PBA201

- PBA300, PBA301

- PBA400, PBA401

All affected PBA models are being replaced by the new PumpBoss Max 

(PBA500) series. According to FRC, the PumpBoss Max provides more 

features, updated hardware, and enhanced programming.

The PumpBoss Max (PBA500) is currently available and provides the same 

controls and safety features as the PumpBoss (PBA200 / 300 / 400). 

Additionally, the PumpBoss Max features a large, impact resistant (3.5") LCD 

screen, high tactile buttons, and enhanced programming. All current engine 

programming and options available with the PumpBoss (PBA200 / 300 / 400) 

are available with the PumpBoss Max (PBA500).

The PumpBoss Max has (2) 12pin harness connectors. It is not pin-to-pin 

(backward) compatible with the PumpBoss (PBA 200 / 300 / 400). All retrofit 

applications will require rewiring. PumpBoss Max (PBA500) dimensions are 

3.65" x 7.42". 

Options for the PumpBoss Max have been added to SQS2 as replacements for 

the previous PumpBoss options for all quotes going forward. All options for the 

current PumpBoss have been turned off the quote side of SQS2, but will remain 

active on the order side for the time being. 
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OVERVIEW

Depending on timing for projects already under contract, a change of the 

currently specified governor may be required. Please reach out to your Project 

Manager, Project Engineer, or Sales Territory Manager if you have any 

questions. 
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STB-0099 – FRC GOVERNOR PRODUCT CHANGE 

PUMPBOSS MAX

Current PBA200
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